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ï$ay 14 th, 1924.

D. ”'• Oliver, Esq 
Drumnond St. Branch, 
Bank of Montreal, 
Montreal.

• •

My dear Dudley;-

Let ne acknowledge your letter 
of yesterday, and with reference to the suggestion 
re any large subscriptions I shall bear this in 
mind.

Some months ago now I wrote you 
a letter which I never posted, because in it I 
referred to a couple of books of yours which I have 
not yet returned. In the letter I thanked you for 
your kindness in sending me the photograph of Lord 
Shaughnessy, which I very much appreciate. Some 
time, and that soon, I hope to return you the books.

7/ith kindest wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully»
\

.V,..


